
No Surprise Financial Policy 

 

Even if you have medical or dental insurance, remember your coverage is a 

contract between you and your insurance company. Please note: We are out of 

network for all insurance companies. We are a private, fee for service dental office. 

We do not have a contractual agreement with any insurance company. We are not a 

preferred provider nor are we part of a DMO network. If we were, we would be 

obligated to them and not to you.  

 

We require that you pay your estimated portion at the time of service and any 

unpaid insurance potion will be billed to you for payment.  

 

MISSED APPOINTMENT POLICY 

Unless cancelled at least 24 hours in advance, our policy is to charge you $50 per 

missed appointment. Please help us to serve you better by keeping scheduled 

appointments or please reschedule with 24 hours notice.  

 

Thank you for understanding our NO SURPRISE FINANCIAL POLICY.   


